Superior Court, County of Ventura

NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS REGARDING THE
SUBMISSION OF PROPOSED ORDERS IN
DEPARTMENT J6 CASES

Beginning Monday, July 20, 2020

Effective July 20, 2020 Judge Lund will require
formal orders be lodged at the time of filing any
new petitions, as set forth in VCSC Local Rule
10.00.D.1.

The clerk's office will reject new petitions of any
type unless the proposed order is submitted at the
time of filing.

Note: Care plans, Status reports, I&As will not require proposed
orders.




